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Dear "Boots":

It was most kind and thoughtful of you to extend
the season’'s greetingas, and I wish to reciprocate in
hoping that the New Year birings you an abundance of

good things.

I am sending you a copy of owr Jayhawk Rebounds,
‘which we send to all our boys in the service. I thought

you might find some interesting reading on soms of the
PRESS.

:

With kindest personal regards and best wishes, I am

Directow of Physical Education,
Vmiv Basketball Coach.




